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Dear Friends, Volunteers and Donors, 
 
Thank you so much for your interest in what LifeNets is doing to help people improve their lives. 
Whether a donor, volunteer or just wanting to find out more, we appreciate your support. 
 
The enclosed newsletter briefly touches on a few highlights of recent activity.  Our Web site has 
much more detail about our farm program in Zambia, scholarships, livelihood development and 
more.  
 
We have a new Web site for matching wheelchairs.  In this program our greatest need is for 
more donated wheelchairs  We receive far more requests for wheelchairs than donations to 
supply the requests.  If you know of anyone who would like to donate a wheelchair in good con-
dition that is not being used, please go to our new Web site at 
www.lifenetswheelchairproject.org or contact Alix Kubik at alix@lifenets.org.  A receipt for tax 
purposes will be provided.    
 
Here is news for federal employees. LifeNets has been approved and accepted into the Combined 
Federal Campaign which starts every year on September 1 and continues through December 15.  
The CFC is the only authorized solicitation of employees in the federal workplace on behalf of 
charitable organizations. Please designate that you want your contributions to go to LifeNets Inter-
national. Our charity number is 12238.   
 
Also, on our Web site we have three easy ways to generate monetary contributions without donat-
ing any money at all.  Please go to the new “Ways to Help” tab.   
 
1. GoodSearch—By using GoodSearch to search the Web, you automatically contribute 1 cent to 

LifeNets for every search.  
2. eBAY—You can easily donate a portion of anything you sell to LifeNets. 
3. iGive—Shopping online.  Sign up with iGive to give a portion  of your purchase price from 

selected merchants to LifeNets.  
 
Each of these methods has already helped LifeNets with contributions.  
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Our Developing Nations Scholarship Program is our most cost-effective program and one that 
gives returns for the remainder of the recipients’ lives. We have added students in Ghana and 
Zambia this past year.    
 
Concerned with the lack of educational and training opportunities for young girls in Kenya, a 
team of women headed by Rose McDowell in Houston have started a scholarship fund with 
LifeNets Developing Nations Scholarship Program to address the problem. 
 
This program will help young girls continue their education from age 13 through 18. In most 
cases their education stops at age 12. After that, the family must pay for secondary school.  
  
In the 2008 school year we will sponsor eight girls. The average cost is about $750 per year.   
The funds will be administered through the LifeNets Developing Nations Scholarship Fund. 
 
All donations (which are tax-deductible) should be sent directly to: 
 
    LifeNets Kenya Girls Project 
    3707 Turfway Ct. 
    Indianapolis, IN 46228 
 
Thank you again for your interest in all our projects. We thank you for making LifeNets your 
charity of choice.  
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
   

 

 
  
   

                                  

Gratefully, 
 

 
 

 
Victor Kubik  
President 


